
 

Nuacht ó Scoil Tír Eiltín 
Easter 2017 

  

Sing Out Loud! 
 

Children from Tirelton NS travelled  to  the 

INEC, Killarney on Saturday, 11th March 

and participated in ‘Sing Out Loud’  We 

travelled by bus to Killarney, but what was 

also enjoyable  was the massive crowd of 

support from the people who went on 

their own and the show was also 

transmitted  from Killarney to Kilmichael 

on Facebook Live!  

 

‘EGG’cellent Easter Buns by 1st & 2nd class! 

 

Junior Classes with their Easter Bunnies! 

 



 Credit Union Quiz  2017! 
Children from Tirelton NS took part in Credit Union Quiz on Saturday, 28th 

January.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

School Tracksuits. 

T. M. Cronin Ltd. Main Street Macroom have taken over the sale our  school 

tracksuits as O’Neills Sports Shop is closing.  If you need a new tracksuit, 

please call to Cronins shop before Saturday, 15th April.   

 

First Holy Communion for children of Tirelton NS takes place in Toames church 

on Saturday, 13th May.   First Confessions took place on Tuesday, 21st March 

in Toames church.  

Yoga 

As part of our Active School Flag programme, this year we are introducing 

Yoga for the children.  The programme will last for five weeks after Easter.  

Irene Steffans, an experienced children’s yoga teacher will be giving the 

classes.  We are all looking forward to this new venture! 

3rd & 4th class took part in Moocrew Dairy Competition! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 Our new Yard Markings!  Look at website for more photos! 

 

Swimming 2017! 
Children from 1st Class to 6th Class completed their swimming lessons on 

Tuesday, 4th April at Dunmanway swimming pool.   



 
 

School re-opening on  Monday, 24th April, 2017. 

Our Indoor Hurling! 
For the only the second 
time ever, our 4th class 
boys indoor hurling 
team qualified for the 
County Sciath na Scol 
Finals.  Having qualified 
from our competition in 
Cloughduv, the finals 
took place in The Na 
Piarsaigh GAA Complex 
in Cork.  We faced 
Kilavullen, Ballinacarriga 
and Burnfort.  We played 
very well and the  boys 
can be very proud of 
their efforts.  We had 
great support on the day 
from parents and 
everyone enjoyed a visit to McDonalds afterwards! 

Zumba! 

Zumba Instructor Frank Sheerin spent four 

weeks in the school giving Zumba classes to 

all the children. It was a thoroughly 

enjoyable experience! 

 

The senior children took part in the West Muskerry indoor hurling tournament 
on 2nd March in Macroom.   This is a non-competitive tournament and we  
entered two teams.  Everyone enjoyed the outing.  


